Resumption of Judgements in Select Civil Parts

Beginning Tuesday, September 8, 2020, the Civil Court of the City of New York will resume entering

judgments on matters before the Court where all parties are represented by counsel. Any matter that has
been scheduled for a virtual or in-person appearance with the Court for which a represented party has
not appeared will be given one final adjournment, after which the Court may exercise its discretion in
determining whether an application for dismissal or default should be granted.




